
DPS SB&H 2019 Work Attire $40,000 
April 2, 2019 
 

 This Ordinance will allow SB&H to accept bids and enter into contracts for purchase of 

employee work attire not to exceed $40,000; funds will be utilized from the 2019 

divisional operating budget 

 Ordinance is to provide work attire for SB&H employees for up to one (1) year, with the 

option to renew for one (1) additional year  

 SB&H implemented a work attire and head protection policy in 2019 with the purpose 

to maintain safety compliance of personal protective equipment (PPE) by supplying the 

proper work attire to all divisional personnel 

 Work attire provided to employees will include protective clothing and gear for adverse 

weather conditions, as well as highly visible reflective clothing and gear that meet or 

exceed all ANSI (American National Standards Institute) safety standards 

 Work attire also allows for all SB&H employees to maintain a level of professional 

uniformity/consistency and pride in appearance 

 Replacement items and/or additional attire items will need to be purchased in future 

years  

 


